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Comments: I am concerned that the US Forest Service is willing to risk environmental downfall and the

desecration of sacred lands for something as frivolous as a roller coaster.  The idea that at this stage of climate

change we would prioritize an environmental hazard (clearing of land, vehicles in and out in order to build the

structure, major influx of cars and vehicles to visit the the coaster) rather than prioritize the forest is mind-blowing.

When I add in the consideration that this is sacred Native land it is insulting and harmful on a deeper level.  The

US Forest Service must not continue to overlook and ignore Native pleas.  In fact, we must listen to Native

people and partner with them to return our forests to health and prosperity and work together in this global fight

against a rapidly warming world.  The roller coaster is a clear example of an unneeded insult to our National Land

and our future generations who will much more value clean air and water and protected wildlife than a random

roller coaster.


